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From: Puco ContactOPSB 
Sent: Tuesday, July 29, 2014 4:19 PM 
To: 'abordas@firelandsec.com' 
Subject: Grenwich Windpark, OPSB Case No. 13-a990-EL-BGN 

April Bordas 
4557 Star Rd 
Greenwich, Ohio 44837 

Ms. Bordas, 

Thank you for contacting the Ohio Power Siting Board (OPSB) regarding the Greenwich Windpark, OPSB Case No. 13-
0990-EL-BGN. It is noted that you oppose the proposed project. Your correspondence will be docketed in the public 
comments section of the case record. 

At this time, the Board is reviewing the case record, and has yet to schedule the case for a vote. You may be interested 
in reviewing the OPSB Staff Report of Investigation filed on April 18, 2014. The staff report discusses the proposed 
project extensively, including potential impacts to the project area. 

If you would like to sign up to receive email notification of upcoming Board agendas and decisions, or if you simply have 
additional questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Matt Butler 
Public Outreach Manager 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
614-644-7670 
OPSB.Qhio.gov 

This message and any response to i t may constitute a public record and thus may be publicly available to anyone who requests i t 

—Original Message-— 
From: abordas@firelandsec.com rmailto:webmaster@puc.state.oh.us1 
Sent: Tuesday, July 29,2014 2:23 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB 
Subject: OPSB-ContactUs 

This form was sent at: Jul 29, 2014 2:23 PM 

CONTACT_REASON: Comment 
TITLE: Ms. 
FIRST_NAME: April 
LAST_NAME: Bordas 
EMAIL: abordas@firelandsec.com 
PHONE_NUMBER: 419-706-4558 Tnis i s t o c e r t i f y t h a t t h e images appear ing a r e an 
ALTERNATIVE PHONE NUMBER: 419-752-9321 a c c u r a t e and complete r ep roduc t ion of a case f i l e 
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STREET_ADDRESS1: 4557 Star Rd 
STREET_ADDRESS2: 
CITY: Greenwich 
STATE: OH 
ZIP: 44837 
COUNTY: Huron 
COUNTRY: USA 
COMPANY_NAME: 
CASE_NUMBER: 13-0990-EL-BGN 
COMMENTS: I am opposed to the wind farm being built in Greenwich. I believe that any economic benefit to the 
community will be temporary. The power generated will not even be used in our area. It will be sent onto the grid and 
will not lower our personal utility bills. However, we will be the ones left with the infrastructure after the wind turbines 
no longer function. The landscape of our rural life will be ruined. Our property values will be lowered. I do not see any 
value to adding these turbines. 


